
  
 

 
To:   Members of the General Committee 
 
From: Cynthia Fletcher 
 Commissioner of Infrastructure and Planning Services 
 
Meeting Date: June 3, 2019 
 
Subject: Report IPSRE19-001 
 Sale of Surplus Lands municipally known as 
 941, 1056, and 1062 Ashdale Crescent East 
 

Purpose 

A report to recommend that Council approve the recommendations outlined in Closed 
Report IPSRE19-001 dated June 3, 2019 of the Commissioner of Infrastructure and 
Planning Services. 

Recommendations 

That Council approve the recommendations outlined in Closed Report IPSRE19-001 
dated June 3, 2019 of the Commissioner of Infrastructure and Planning Services. 
 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 

The financial implications related to the recommendations outlined in Closed Report 
IPSRE19-001 are addressed in that Report. 
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Background 

Closed Report IPSRE19-001 was provided for consideration in the part of the June 3, 
2019 meeting of General Committee that was closed to the public pursuant to 
paragraph 239(2)(c) of the Municipal Act, 2001: “a proposed or pending acquisition or 
disposition of land by the municipality”. This report seeks Council’s approval of the 
recommendations in the Closed Report. A more detailed open session report is 
contemplated for General Committee in September, 2019. 

Submitted by, 

Cynthia Fletcher 
Commissioner of Infrastructure and Planning Services 

Contact Name: 
Andrew Marshall 
Real Estate and Development Manager 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1896 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
E-Mail: amarshall@peterborough.ca 
 


